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Here in Oregon, technology isn’t available to serve the needs of Oregon consumers: 

EV F-250 and -350s, tow trucks, RVs don’t exists, essentially banning new cleaner 

diesel models of these vehicles. Oregon workers depend on diesel vehicles to make 

a living: Construction, farming, truck drivers, plumbers, loggers, etc. all use heavy 

duty diesel. EV charging stations are extremely limited in Eastern Oregon. As a tree 

farmer, I use diesel routinely and would encourage the Committee to support 

HB3119. Thank you. 


